
Greetings Class of ’85, 

Today’s email is to highlight two major announcements about the 40th Reunion. 

Today I am proud to announce the addition of the 1400-1530 Superintendent’s Brief and Class meeting in 
Mahan Hall for Friday, September 19th. I am not sure if the current or incoming Super will be speaking to us, I 
am excited no matter who it is.  

The other big reason for this email is to remind everyone that this Friday, August 1st at 2359 EST is the cutoff 
for early registration. After this time, you can still register for the reunion, the registration fee will be 
increased by $100 per person. I have said this before, I will give FULL refunds up until Tuesday September 
16th, so no need to be afraid and commit and save that increased registration fee.  

Why the cutoff? I have to place orders for our give away items and make arrangements with my major 
vendors for event size, so August 1st serves us well as a date for this.  

Registration continues to go well and we are on track for attendance over 1000 classmates and guests at our 
major events, and perhaps as many as 500 or more for our Thursday Welcome party at McGarvey’s. If you 
want to know who in your company is attending, please reach out to your Company Reps for that info. As far 
as me providing a class list, I prefer not doing that as a privacy issue in today’s climate of people exploiting 
such information. Everything you need to know about our reunion can be found on the Class website: 

http://1985.usnaclasses.net/ 

So, get your registration completed TODAY! If you have any questions about any of this stuff, please feel free 
to reach out to me: usnaclassof85@gmail.com and I will have an answer for you within a few hours of your 
email if not sooner. We are getting very close now, less than 2 months away!! See you in September and Go 
Navy!! 

 
Bob Smith ‘85 

Thanks!! 
Bob 
 
Robert Smith 
usnaclassof85@gmail.com 
Ph: 502-432-6185 
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